
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF 
MISSOURI 

CLARIFICATION REGARDING NOTICE OF APPEAL FILING - NO 
COMMISSION ACTION REQUESTED  

To the Commission: 

This letter is respectfully submitted for the purpose of clarification and correction of any 
procedural misunderstanding regarding the undersigned’s prior filing titled Notice of Appeal 
Pursuant to § 386.510. 

As stated in that submission, the filing was not made for the purpose of requesting or initiating 
any further action from the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”). Rather, it was 
intended solely to give formal notice that an appeal of the Commission’s Order Rejecting 
Complaint has been initiated with the Missouri Court of Appeals, Western District, under the 
authority granted in § 386.510 RSMo. 

The submission was not intended to invoke appellate jurisdiction within the Commission itself, 
and no appeal was filed “to” the Commission. Instead, it was properly directed “to” the Missouri 
Court of Appeals and served on the Commission as a party of record per statutory notice 
obligations. 

Accordingly, no further action is requested or expected from the Commission on this matter. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

By:/s/Robert L. Davis Jr.  
Robert L. Davis Jr., Trustee of  

MUSIQAA RAYIYS BEY PLT 
 
 

Email:  
Phone:  

Date: July 02, 2025 
Appellant 
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